
THS:: WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 24, 1943. 

Dear Mrs. Tsukamoto: 

Thank you so much for your 

letter. It was good of you to write 

to the President and me and your thought-

fulness in deeply appre?iated. 

I am glad for you and wonder 

what your plans arefi, /(~ _ 

Very sincerely yours, 



THC: WHIT~ HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

Mrs • .Mary sukamoto 
9-08-E 
Jerome Relocation · 
enson, rkansas 




